
Members of Staff within the School of Education have been trained for two days on Online Leave 
Application Information System. The two day forum was successful with staff being taken through the 
steps of applying for leave via an intergrated online system. Approvals for the same shall be done online 
eliminating and subsequently reducing paperwork previously associated with the exercise 


